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BUDGET HEARING ON FUNDS

OF CAMERON PARISH WATERWORKS DISTRICT #10

    Cameron Parish Waterworks District #10 will hold a public hearing @ 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, December 14th at the Cameron Parish Waterworks Office @ 6246 Gulf Beach Hwy. in Johnson Bayou, Louisiana for the purpose of hearing written and oral comment from the public concerning the proposed budget for the fiscal year 2022 and the use of the funds as contained in that proposed budget.

     Regulations require a hearing on the proposed use of these funds before the budget is adopted each year.

     All interested citizens, groups, senior citizens, and organizations representing the interest of senior citizens are encouraged to attend and to submit comments.

     A summary of the proposed budget and additional background materials are available for public inspection from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. weekdays by contacting Rhonda Morrison at 337-569-2110.

Run:  December 2nd and December 9th  
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